
 

 
 

Public Notice 
     VCWRLF #C-515718 

BRWA Ivy Creek Sewer Interceptor Project  
Virginia Clean Water Revolving Loan Fund Program 

 
 
 

The Bedford Regional Water Authority (BRWA) has applied for funding from the 
Virginia Clean Water Revolving Loan Fund to complete installation of a new 
sewer line and decommissioning of the Lake Vista Pump Station (LVPS) and 
temporary bypass pumping at LVPS.  The installation of the new sewer line will 
consist of approximately 7,500 linear feet of 30-inch sewer for Division 5 in the 
City of Lynchburg and 11,000 linear feet of 30-inch sewer for Division 6 in 
Bedford County.  The loan request is $12,520,000.    A Preliminary Engineering 
Report and an Environmental Assessment prepared for the project are available 
electronically at www.brwa.com. Hard copies are also available for public review 
between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. Monday through Saturday at the 
front desk of the Forest Library at 15583 Forest Road, Forest, VA 24551, or 
available for public review at the address for CHA Consulting, Inc. below 
between the hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.   
 
A public hearing for the purpose of receiving comments on the project, the 
alternatives considered, their environmental impact, the estimated cost, and 
associated user charge impact will be held in-person at the Forest Library at 
15583 Forest Road, in Forest, Virginia from 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm, March 14, 2022.   
 
Written comments may be addressed to Lawrence Hoffman, Associate Vice 
President, CHA Consulting, Inc., 1341 Research Center Drive, Suite 2100, 
Blacksburg, VA 24060 or emailed to LHoffman@chacompanies.com and post 
marked/timestamped no later than March 14, 2022.           
 

http://www.brwa.com/
mailto:LHoffman@chacompanies.com

	Public Notice
	VCWRLF #C-515718
	BRWA Ivy Creek Sewer Interceptor Project
	Virginia Clean Water Revolving Loan Fund Program

